
 

 

 

 

Appendix 4 

 

Proposed Enlargement of Premises of Saltdean Community Primary School  

 

Notice is given in accordance with the Education and Inspections Act 2006 (the Act) that 
Brighton and Hove City Council, King’s House, Grand Avenue, Hove, BN3 2LS intend to 
make prescribed alterations to Saltdean Community Primary School, Chiltington Way, 
Brighton, Saltdean BN2 8HB;  

Enlargement of Premises 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 

that Brighton & Hove City Council intends to make a prescribed alteration to Saltdean 

Community Primary School Chiltington Way, Brighton, Saltdean BN2 8HB, from 1
st
 

September 2015 by enlarging the premises of the school. 

It is proposed that Saltdean Community Primary School is made in to a three form entry all 

through primary school from September 2015. The new school will have an intake of 90 

pupils at 4+. The school will admit 90 pupils into Year R in September 2015 and each 

subsequent academic year. The school will thereafter grow incrementally for seven years 

until there are three forms of entry in each year group at the school. Flexibility would remain 

for Key Stage 2 to take additional children to a maximum of 32 children per class.  

The current capacity of the school is 450 (including capacity for a bulge class) and the 

proposed capacity will be 654. The current admission number for the school is 60 and the 

proposed admission number will be 90.  

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can 

be obtained from: Michael Nix, Head of Education Planning and Contracts, Brighton & Hove 

City Council, King's House, Grand Avenue, Hove, BN3 2SR or by contacting Gillian 

Churchill on 01273 293515 or via email at gillian.churchill@brighton-hove.gov.uk.  The full 

proposal is also on the Council’s website and can be found at http://www.brighton-

hove.gov.uk/  

Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal (i.e. by XXXXXX), any person 

may object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to Michael Nix, Head of 

Education Planning and Contracts, Learning and Development, Brighton & Hove City 

Council, King's House, Grand Avenue, Hove, BN3 2SR. 

Signed: Pinaki Ghoshal 

Publication Date: XX September 2014 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


